
 

Oakley Park  

Friends of Oakley Park 

Thank you for your membership! 
 

Oakley Park was completed by Capt. Daniel Byrd Jr. in 1835 and opened as a museum in 1941 

and is on the National Register of Historic places. The house was most famously home to General 

Martin Gary, a key influence during Reconstruction. The house was purchased in 1941 to be used 

as a shrine to his memory by the United Daughters of the Confederacy who operate the museum 

within. Displays include topics of American history including The War of 1812, Edgefield pottery, 

the Civil War, and the Spanish American War. We welcome academic researchers and interns. 

The museum is available for tours, teas, luncheons, and private events. Oakley Park is a 501(c)(3) 

Nonprofit.  

 

Help us reach 100 years of education and outreach in historic Edgefield! 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Annual Friends of Oakley Park: 

 

Member Name: _______________________________________________ 

☐   Individual   $40     ☐    Family   $60    ☐   Patron  $100    ☐   Corporate  $250     ☐    Life $500 

 

Each membership will include the following: the member(s) will be added to our communications, 

early notice of events, invitations to private events, discounts on use of the facilities, discounted 

tours.  

 
Preferred contact method (email, physical mail, phone): ______________ 

Mailing Address: ________________________________City/State/Zip Code:________________ 

Phone: __________________________Email Address: _________________________________ 

Please make check out to: Oakley Park   

Mail donation and this letter to: 300 Columbia Road, Edgefield, SC 29824 

Follow us on Facebook “Oakley Park Museum” 

Visit the website for additional information: opmuseum.com 

DONATE THROUGH OUR PAYPAL ACCOUNT @OAKLEYPARK 


